UPDATE FROM CLAIRE MITCHELL (BY E-MAIL) FOR HOSPITALITY FUTURES MEETING 11 JUNE 2007

Please advise the group that I have met with Mark Jones from the Hotels Association - please see the outcome in the spreadsheet extract below.

	30/05/2007
	1.5
	Hotels Association
	Mark Jones
	Mark was sceptical about HF & the local recruitment demands not being sufficient to warrant a training hotel.Discussed bulking up the HA meetings with new members and me attending each month and getting on the Agenda. 1st one I can attend is the 15th August. He will look at the Info Sheet and come back to me.


Please also advise them that I met with the Federation of Disabled People and will be working with them to provide disabled volunteers to assist in their objective - Rough Guide to Brighton. Kevin has checked the form I intend to use to capture information from the hoteliers and added a few points.
	1.06.07
	1
	Federation of Disabled People
	Keith Beadle
	Discussion on website they are developing to provide disabled people with true information on access to services in the City. He is going to recruit more volunteers through us.Inviting him to sit on SOLD steering Group and LEADER Group.


Please can members of the HF Steering Group check through the form I emailed you last week; Information Form, and confirm that I have captured all the information I need too.

I am not sure whether Dan Shelley will attend the HF meeting but he was discussing having some match funding for me if I would ask questions about ESOL needs in the hotels. Of course I have agreed, he has the information form and will make additions to it of the right questions. If he is not part of the HF Steering Group perhaps it is prudent, given that he is a match funder, to have him there in the future.

Regarding action points from the previous minutes I have gathered all the information I can; in some cases like the IBIS the HR manager has yet to be recruited. I haven’t had meetings with the hoteliers yet as I simply don’t currently have the time and because I want all the training information in place first.

 I have some of the local training in a matrix but it is proving not that easy to get hold of. I have a meeting with Brighton University planned on the 3rd July with the relevant lecturer. VT Training are completing the matrix with the courses they are running. I have included City College and Northbrook’s training.

Cheryl Finella has kindly offered to do the background research into the other similar initiatives such as the Hotel School in Bournemouth. She has also kindly offered to assist in gathering the local training information.

Please don’t make the date of the next meeting until end of July beginning of August.

